
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Tue, Jun 16, 2009 at 1:17 AM 

Subject: BCS-2009 Summer Music Program 

 

Dear BCS members,  

  This is a very important announcement on our BCS 2009 Summer Music Program on Sunday, 

the 12th of July 2009 at Solon High School Auditorium, 33600 Inwood Drive, Solon, OH 

44139.. Please open and read the flyer attached with this e-mail for details of the program. Please 

note the change in venue which we had to do to avoid the exorbitant cost for booking Tri-C 

Metro Auditorium this year. The facility at the  

Solon High School is terrific. Parking is huge and free. Baby sitting will be available on site 

during the program. Please also note the timing of dinner which will precede the program.  

            

             We are very happy to announce that Raghab Chatterjee, one of the most famous and 

popular vocalists in Indian music will be the main performer for that program. He will be ably 

supported by Somen Sarkar on keyboard and Diptendu Banerjee on tabla. Raghab sings modern, 

filmy and classical songs, both in Bengali and Hindi. Trained under the great Gurus like Pt. Ajoy 

Chakraborty, Ustad Rashid Khan, he is now a star performer both in and abroad. He sang for 

many famous films, worked with top music directors. As token of appreciation he received many 

national awards. We are again attaching a brief page highlighting some of his accomplishments. 

One can go to his web site www.raghabchatterjee.com to have a glimpse of his musical talent. 

 

         This event is a ticketed one- please see the details in the attached flyer. Please encourage 

your friends/families of Indian origin to buy tickets for watching this. We will appreciate if you 

can collect tickets well before the program. If you want the tickets by mail, please mail your 

check payable to BCS, Cleveland to Supriyo Pyne,  

Apt# 713, 12000 Fairhill Road, Cleveland, OH-44120. Otherwise tickets will be available with 

all the executive members and also at the Indian Stores in Greater Cleveland and adjoining cities.  

       

          The generosity of many of our members above and beyond the routine yearly contribution 

to our society helps sustain such efforts to show case our Bengali culture. We made an appeal to 

our BCS members to please come forward and help sponsor this event, and so far we are getting 

very positive response. For the sponsors, please send the checks payable to BCS, Cleveland by 

mail or by hand to Debabrata Ghosh,  

31500 farm Drive, Solon, OH 44139 ; we will mail the tickets to your home addresses or hand 

them over directly. 

 

Shouvik Majumdar, Secretary, BCS 2009 

Debabrata Ghosh, President, BCS 2009  

 

http://www.raghabchatterjee.com/

